
NANA Needs Your Feedback

Description

Proposed Rosemary’s Babies Company Residential Parent Housing for teens 16-21 at 3864 
Reading Road

Thank you for the many responses NANA has received. We are still in the process of reviewing. An
update will be at the December Meeting and if necessary a future email.

Honoring Robin Pearl II on Burton Avenue

At the November NANA Meeting, Robin Pearl asked NANA for support in honoring her daughter Robin
Pearl II who was shot and killed on Burton Avenue on June 15, 2015 at the age of 18. She was at the
wrong place at the wrong time and was not the intended victim. Here are some articles on the incident:

https://local12.com/news/local/man-allegedly-walks-up-to-car-and-opens-fire

https://gunmemorial.org/2015/06/15/robin-pearl

https://www.thompsonhalljordan.com/obituaries/Robin-Pearl/#!/Obituary

She would like to place a honorary street sign with her daughter’s name on Burton or at Burton &
Reading. In our neighborhood, we already have plaques and signs commemorating and honoring
people.
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On Warwick
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On the corner of Glenwood and Reading
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On Clinton Springs across from the playground at the NA Recreation Center
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